South Union Elementary School
Home/School Information: Invitation to attend: Learning about South Union Elementary School
Parent Expectation Meetings
September 25, 2014
Dear Parent(s):
[bookmark: _GoBack]South Union Elementary is hosting three parent meetings in order to provide you an opportunity to learn more about the school and our expectations for student learning and achievement.  We would appreciate it if you would attend one of these scheduled meetings by grade levels. 
During the meeting, you will learn more about:
· Building expectations
· Student Behavior expectations
· Academic Curriculum
· Title One requirements and SINA
· Opportunities to help and volunteer
When: 
· September 30, 2014 @ 6:00 p.m.  Kindergarten and First Grade Parents
· October 2, 2014 @ 6:00 p.m. Second and Third Grade Parents
· October 6, 2014 @ 6:00 p.m. Fourth and Fifth Grade Parents
Where:
· South Union Elementary School – Cafeteria
Time: 
· 6:00-6:45 p.m.
Thank you and we hope to see you there! 
Warmest regards, 

Dr. Bill Szakacs					Mrs. Emily Behrens
Principal						Dean of Students/Specialists
South Union Elementary School			South Union Elementary School 
